
From: Soura, Christian
To: Boles, Les <LBoles@budget.sc.gov>

Date: 12/18/2012 9:57:36 AM
Subject: Scheduling

Les,
 
                With the Senate announcement yesterday and Chamerlain’s funeral today, the Governor has pushed the 
budget release out until Thursday – just wanted to let you know.
 
                Josh and I will probably circle back with you later today to talk about a couple of provisos as well.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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